
• GOVERNMENT 
Fl,ORIDA 

January 7, 2019 

To: Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
and the Board of County Commissioners 

. F~ Carrie Mathes, Manager, Procurement Division 

Contact: Deodat Budhu, Manager, Roads and Drainage Division 
407-836-7871 

Subject: Approval of Purchase Order M94024, Railroad Crossing Replacement at 
Aerospace Parkway 

ACTION REQUESTED: 

Approval of Purchase Order M94024, Railroad Crossing Replacement at Aerospace 
Parkway, with R.W. Summers Railroad Contractor, Inc. in the amount of $185,744. 

PROCUREMENT: 

This purchase order will provide all labor, material, and equipment to install a replacement 
of the Merritt Barrows Merritt (MBM) crossing system at Aerospace Parkway. 

FUNDING: 

Funding is available in account 1002 072 5086 3197. 

APPROVALS: 

The Public Works Department concurs with this recommendation. 

REMARKS: 

Orange County has an easement agreement with the Orlando Utilities Commission 
for this crossing. Per the agreement, Orange County is responsible for the repairs of 
the railroad track that passes through Aerospace Parkway. The crossing type for 
this track is the MBM crossing system of which R.W. Summers Railroad Contractor, 
Inc. is the manufacturer and sole installer of their proprietary product. Price 
reasonableness was determined based on comparison to similar crossing 
replacements throughout Orange County. 


